
Welcome!

Ferguslie ELCC

Newsletter 

Term 2 Oct - Dec 2022

Dear Parent/Carer
     We are now at term 2, one of the busiest times of year...Halloween, Bonfire
Night and of course, CHRISTMAS! Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you to all
who attended our coffee & chats last term. They were a big success in sharing more
information about the nursery including ways for families to become part of the
centre but most importantly strengthening our relationships with our families!
I have collated all of your views & ideas which is displayed within the foyer for you
to view.
    I would like to welcome Sofie Milton to the 3-5 room and a bittersweet see you
later to Gemma Howell who was successful in securing a post at Douglas Street
ELCC and Anna C who has moved to North Lanarkshire Council to be closer to home.
We have organised a Parent's Evening for all children so please look out for dates
and times for you to discuss your child's progress with their key worker!
0-3 Parents Evening will be Wednesday 9th November and 3-5 Parents Evening will
be held on Wednesday 16th November

 Kind regards
Audrey




Scan the QR code to join our
Nursery Facebook page, for

all further updates/info!

United Nation Convention of 
the Rights of the Child (UNCRC)

You may have noticed within our 3-5 room
a display which highlights our journey to

becoming a Rights Respecting School. Part of
this is our new children's committee which
have begun to discuss what rights are and

how these can be met.

ICT Workshops

 We are running ICT workshops
for parents on how to access
Online Learning Journals.
Contact Susanne for a date &
time.
              All are welcome!





St Andrews Day (term time)
Wednesday 30th November



Christmas Holidays

Thursday 22nd December -
Wednesday 4th January




Important Dates

Housekeeping

Contact the nursery if your child is going to be absent for any reason
Supply a change of clothes and weather appropriate clothing and
footwear
Regularly check Learning Journals online to view your child's learning
journey at nursery as well as adding experiences and memories from
home as we love to see them! If you have any problems accessing this
please let us know!
Reminder all Prams should be stored in our outdoor Pram shed not in
the corridor as this is a fire exit

Just a gentle reminder to all parents to:-








Rainbow Cafe

We would like to say a HUGE thank
you to all who voted for us to receive
money from the Good Fund Ideas! We
were successful in obtaining all that
we asked for which will allow us to

resource and start our Rainbow Cafe
again!






Christmas!

Our Festive Christmas party day will
be Friday 16th December at 9am -
12.30!
The day will be filled with Festive Cheer
including entertainment from "Mr
Tumble", a Christmas lunch and a
special visit from the main man
himself SANTA.
Parents are invited to watch their child
meeting SANTA - times will be given
nearer the time!





